HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
August 13, 2023

Announcements

Prayer

Call to Worship “Majesty” #215

“From Everlasting (Psalm 90)”

Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer James Vaughan
Special Music — Choir “Chain Breaker”
Message Earl Roach
Hymn of Invitation “You are God Alone”
Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm Welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord's
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your gift
to us. Please see one of our ushers for our “Welcome Packet” which
contains information on the missions and ministries of our church.
Again, thank you for gracing our service with your presence today.
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e Noah’s Park is today at 11:00 a.m. for children ages 5 to 11.
¢ Financial statement for July is available on all entrance tables.

The active Deacon body would like to recommend to the church, Ted
Dugue, Gerald English, & Ben Grindstaff, as active Deacons for a
three-year term starting September 1, 2023. Ted, Gerald & Ben will
replace Steve Brown, Nelson Pearce & Nate Sealey, who rotate

off. Ted successfully interviewed with the Deacon Ordaining Council on
Monday August 7th, and comes unanimously recommended for
ordination. Gerald & Ben, having been ordained to the Deacon
ministry, will move from an inactive to an active status. The vote on
these men will take place next Sunday, August 20th, at the conclusion
of the morning worship service. Upon approval by the church, Ted will
be ordained on Sunday, August 27th.

We will hold a Called Conference at the conclusion of our morning
worship on Sunday, August 20th to vote on Officers, Teachers,
Committee Members, Annual Budget, and Deacons, for the church
year beginning September 1, 2023. A copy of the proposed officers,
teachers, committee members, and budget will be provided for those
onsite after the service today, or you may find this list on the church
website at: www.hopkinschapel.com. Voting will be onsite only
next Sunday.
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Ladies, please consider joining Kathy Roach for a study of the

book; Every Woman a Theologian: Know What You Believe. Live It
Confidently. Communicate It Graciously by Phylicia

Masonheimer starting Thursday, September 7th from 6:30-8:00 p.m.
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Hey Ladies! Mark your calendar for Supper with My Sisters on
Friday, September 8th at 7:00 p.m. Please bring a dish and/or dessert
to share. Drinks will be provided.

Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.
Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.



5th Wednesday Night - August 30th 6:00-7:30 p.m.
Please join us for a fun game of BINGO! The church will provide
hamburgers, chips, drinks, and dessert. Donations requested for the

meal. Please bring one or two prizes for the Bingo games. Supper at | G O D S O LO V ED

6:00 p.m. & Bingo at 6:30 p.m. Hope to see you there for food and fun!
There are signup sheets located on all the entrance tables. |
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We still have volunteer opportunities for active church members, and

you will need to agree to a Background check.

e Sunday school teachers for the Birth to 3-year-old class starting in
September. Please see Jennifer Miranda, Gina Bryant, or Earl Roach
with any questions.

e Children’s Choir on Wednesday night from 6:00-6:25. Please see
Ben Grindstaff or Gina Bryant with any questions.

o AWANA program with openings for teachers of all age levels on
Wednesday night 6:30-7:45. Please see Maria Sealey with any ETERN AL
questions. LI FE

TELEPHONE CALL LIST: If you'd be interested in being on a "

telephone call list advising you of information or events in the church,

please sign up on the tables at the entrances. Please include your
name & phone number. This would be for those that would rather be
called vs social media, bulletins, or website. Please sign up as soon as
possible for us to see if there is a need for this ministry. Please see

Jennifer Miranda, Gina Bryant, or Earl Roach if you have questions.
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won't perish but will have

Summer Sessions for Children: Books of the Bible
We only have two Wednesday nights left. Please sign up to teach one =
of these sessions for children ages 5-12. All materials and lesson plans
will be provided (in advance). You will be blessed working with this
group of wonderful kids. For our youngest children up to 4 years old,
we will also have something available in the nursery. Please see Gina
if you have any questions.
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August 2023 Ushers: Mike Bullock, Luke Caporale,
and Mike Nessell
Nursery Schedule Today: Vicky Nessell & Mike Nessell
August 20, 2023: Jewel Ausley & Bill Ausley
Weekly Need for 2022/2023 budget $5,718.00
Offering August 6, 2023 $8,319.00

YTD — Overage $1,135.64

Scripture quotation is taken from the Common English Bible, copyright 2011. Used by permission. All rights reserved.
Abingdon Press Made in USA. AP2093




